
From: Benld [mailto:benld@fnbstaunton.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 11:52 AM 
To: Comments 
Cc: glotter@fnbstaunton.com 
Subject: Special Assessment 
 
Due to others acting irresponsible our banks are going to be punished. I am 
outraged at this $600,000 special assessment that may be imposed upon our 
banks. Not only is it unfair but our banks should not have to suffer do to 
others wrong doings. Punishing our banks is not the answer to pulling our 
economy out of this mess. I feel this will not only affect our banks 
severely but our employees as well. It is not fair that that we would have 
to incur a burden such as this because others could not follow the rules. 
 
 
Denay Brown  
Teller 
First National Bank in Benld 
218 E. Central  
Benld, IL 62009 
 
(21) 835- 4384 


